
Public Notice 
 

 

 

 

Proposed Naming of Reserve 33059 to ‘Cosentino Reserve’ 

 

Website: engage.bayswater.wa.gov.au. 
 
The City is seeking comments on the proposed reserve name and invites residents to complete the survey via the 
City’s Engagement website engage.bayswater.wa.gov.au.  
 
Alternatively, you can provide a written submission to the Chief Executive Officer, City of Bayswater, PO Box 467, 
Morley, WA 6943 or via email to mail@bayswater.wa.gov.au on or before 4:30pm, Thursday 24 August 2023. 

 
 
 
DES ABEL 

DIRECTOR 

COMMUNITY AND DEVELOPMENT 

The City of Bayswater hereby gives notice that Council at its Meeting held on 23 May 2023 adopted for public 
advertising the proposed name ‘Cosentino Reserve’ for Reserve 33059 at 10 Cosentino Place, Bayswater. 
 
The proposed name is in commemoration of the achievements of Vincenzo and Rosa Cosentino, who were prominent 
figures in the Bayswater community and would be the same as the adjoining road name.  
 
A plan depicting the location of the reserve and background information can be viewed during office hours, Monday to 
Friday up to and including Thursday 24 August at the City of Bayswater Civic Centre, and libraries or on the City's 


